
	
	
	

Raquel Beltran 
Los Angeles City Hall  
200 N Spring St #2005  
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
 
March 4, 2020  

 
Dear Ms. Beltran,  
 
Following the conclusion of the City Attorney’s Labor Relations investigation, the Central San 
Pedro Neighborhood Council requests to know the status of Pre-Exhaustive Efforts toward our 
Council.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Louis P. Caravella  
Board Member and Secretary 
On behalf of the Central San Pedro Neighborhood Council  

	
	


